Truro Bike And Walkways Committee
Minutes of Meeting
January 11, 2016
Truro Public Safety Facility

Members in Attendance Guests

Cathy Haynes, Chair Robert Weinstein, Selectmen
Eric Mays

Susan Roderick

Karen Snow

The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following
agenda:

1. Meeting minutes: Approval tabled due to lack of quorum from 12/1 meeting.

2. Public comments: Robert Weinstein discussed Mass DoT region 5 funding
mechanism.

3. Quter Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan: The segments for the three
alternative spine routes were reviewed, along with the criteria for evaluation.
The master planning committee is scheduled to meet Thursday. It is
anticipated that comment on route alternatives will be solicited from the Board
of Selectmen for Wellfleet, Truro, and Provincetown.

4. Mass DOT Route 6 improvements: A draft letter to Truro DPW regarding
the issues at the Route 6 and Shore Road merge will be discussed at the next
meeting.

9. Road condition survey: The draft letter to Truro DPW identifying areas for

repair and opportunities for striping was reviewed. Modified letter will be sent

to DPW.

Bike safety package purchase order: Purchase process to be initiated.

Beach commission letter regarding safety brochure boxes: Draft letter

was approved.

Bike rodeo: Tabled.

Next meeting is scheduled for Mon. Feb 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. at the Truro

Public Safety Facility.
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Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Eric Mays
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